
The Hunting Ground Pulpit Pitch 

  

  

The request is to read the announce below after communion by a member of 

the Domestic Violence Ministry Community at all the masses (5pm, 7 am, 

9:30 am, and 11:15 am) on the weekend of July 9th and 10th. 

  

Also, we would like the announcement to be read by the cantor at the masses 

on July 16th and 17th.   

  

  

  

The Hunting Ground film is an award winning documentary on sexual assault 

on American college campuses.  A special viewing will be held on Sunday, 

July 17th at 7 pm.    Approximately twenty percent (20%) of college woman 

are victims of sexual assault and freshman women appear to be the most 

vulnerable.     

 

Join us for the film and discussion. Lean about being safe, taking action, and 

prevention. 

 

St. Raymond’s Domestic Violence Committee invites you and especially 

college bound student and parents. All are welcome. Thank you. 

 
 


